
 

 

Vigilance Hose Company No. 1 

PO Box 191 

Nazareth, PA 18064  

610-759-2542 

 

      April 9, 2021 

 

Our golf outing needs your help! 

Vigilance Hose Company No. 1 is hosting our memorial golf outing on August 7, 

2021, at Southmoore Golf Course in Bath, PA. 

All of the funds raised from this event are used to help fund our scholarship 

program.  

We invite you to join us as a sponsor for this event by choosing from one of our 

“sponsorship opportunity levels” and/or supporting us through donations of 

various prizes and raffle items. 

By being a sponsor, you will be promoting your company to a group of people 

who are very loyal to its sponsors, as well as to the many area professionals who 

will be participating at the golf tournament itself. 

We are anticipating a highly successful and well-attended golf tournament.  

Thank you in advance for your support of this great cause. If you need any 

additional information or have any special requests please feel free to contact 

me at 484-357-9929 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Morella 

Assistant Fire Chief 

Vigilance Hose Company No. 1 
 

Vigilance Hose Company is a 501c3 Nonprofit Charity. Golf 

tournament sponsorships allow us to operate this department for the 

residents of Nazareth Borough and surrounding municipalities.  

Thank you for your gift. 


